
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 26, 2013 
 
 
Dr. David J. Brenner, Ph.D., D.Sc. 
Higgins Professor of Radiation Biophysics, 
 Columbia University 
Director, Columbia University Center for Radiological 
  Research 
630 West 168th Street 
New York, NY 10032 
 
Dear Dr. Brenner: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 18, 2013 to the Honorable John P. 
Holdren in which you copied the NRC Chairman Allison Macfarlane concerning the future of 
low-dose radiation research in the United States.  Thank you for the information.  

 Sincerely,  
 
 
 /RA/ 
 Annette L. Vietti-Cook  


